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Dear Sir/madam,

I am writing to ask you to please not change the current protections offered to Queensland mothers and babies muted by the
 abortion bill submitted by Rob Payne. Life is precious and sacred and to take the life of a viable baby is abhorrent. The
 consequential mental suffering of mothers and fathers as a result will not only cost our society emotionally, but also financially with
 the ongoing care needed for post-abortion families. 

I ask that you would vote against this proposed bill as a voice for the people, especially the babies and mothers of Queensland.

Kind regards,
Jaki Rigg
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